
 

Farewell Mrs Hall 

Jeanette leaves us today after many long years helping the children and families 

at St. Gregory’s. Jeanette will be a huge miss to our school community and we 

wish her a long and happy retirement. 

 

Goodbye and good luck 

We say goodbye today to our Year 6 children and wish them luck as they move 

on to their new secondary schools. We thank the children for their contribution 

to school life over the years and know that they will go on to become amazing 

individuals: 

Layla, Isaac, Elijah, Hollie, Ramzi, Jensen, Joshua, William,  

Daisy, Macey, Miley, Dolly, Esther, Grace, Kyle, Lucas, Lacey, Olivia, William,  

Eddie, Amelia, Finley, Lotte, Thomas, Eva, Harvey, Lilah,  

Jacob, Charlie and Sonny. 

 

 
 
 

 
May the road rise up to meet you. 

May the wind be always at your back. 
May the sun shine warm upon your face; 

the rains fall soft upon your fields and until we meet again, 
may God hold you in the palm of His hand. 

 
We wish all our pupils, staff, parents, governors and our wider parish 

community a wonderful and restful summer holiday. See you in September! 
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